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Please stop the useless spending.  We are Totally against violence, ALL violence, yet 

these 'Task Forces' are a means to take Tax Payers money and this, ESPECIALLY, 

will do Nothing for any Violence, especially concerning guns.  It also does NOT seem 

fair in that only a prematurely chosen Side is represented...not unlike something our 

Dear President Trump would do.  Another Group of people put together to Further 

Divide and Conquer The People.  And Suicide Prevention?  Really?  We do NOT 

believe that one for a second!  More lies to grab the money and do nothing with it 

other than WASTE it on more lies! 

 

We are COMPLETELY Opposed to this ludicrous and Totally Bias 'force' as 'they' 

term it. 


